
 
 

 

 

 

Our recorder sessions will run 

on Wednesday afternoons for 

the rest of term. We aim to 

perform later in the year…              

         

Please make sure your child has 

named PE kit in school. This includes 

a change of footwear. Lessons are on 

Tuesdays but we could go outside at 

other points as the weather is 

improving.               Thank you!   

 

By the end of 

Year 4, the aim is 

to know all times 

tables up to 12 x 

12. 

 
 

 

What have we been up to? 

The highlight so far this half term 

has to be our fantastic trip to 

Bewilderwood!  

For some of us, it was our first ever 

time on a boat. After navigating the 

Scaaaary lake, we took part in lots 

of fun activities, including: den 

building, climbing towers, crossing 

high rope bridges, zooming down 

zip wires, racing on slides and 

getting creative in the Big Hat.  

We showed great team work and 

feel truly inspired for our stories 

and poetry. 

When will you use your free ticket?? 

                                   
 

 


